Changes to UW Vaccination Requirement

Subject: Changes to UW Vaccination Requirement
From: Dean of Math <deanmath@uwaterloo.ca>
Date: 5/4/22, 17:26

To: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>

Dear Professor Mann,

Please find the attached email.

Yours truly,

Mark Giesbrecht

Dr. Mark Giesbrecht
Dean, Faculty of Mathematics. Professor, David R. Cheriton School of Computer Science
University of Waterloo, Canada. Email: mwg@uwaterloo.ca URL: https://cs.uwaterloo.ca/~mwg
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